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Friday 23rd February 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

It has been a great first week back after half term, the highlights being Break the Rules Day and our World War Two 

workshop! 

World Book Day-Thursday 7th March 

Thursday 7th March 2024 is World Book Day.  We would like to invite children to come to school dressed up as a 

character from a book that they have at home and could talk about at school during the morning. 

During the day, children will do some activities based upon different books and have a visit from a teacher from a class 

to read them a story. There will also be some certificates in a special assembly for the best dressed, judged by school 

council. 

Donations 

As you can imagine, we get through a huge amount of stationery throughout the year! Please can you kindly ensure 

that your child has the correct stationery in their pencil cases – writing pencils, whiteboard pens and glue sticks are 

essential items which we use every day.  If you are able to donate any of those items to your child’s class, it would also 

be greatly appreciated. 

DT-Anderson Shelters 
 
As part of our World War Two topic, this term the children will be creating a small Anderson shelter as part of their 
DT learning. If you have any strong cardboard lying around at home, we would love to have this to use as part of our 
project. 
 
This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

Cian-For an excellent balanced argument on whether 'Children should have been evacuated in World War Two?' 

Logan-For making great connections across different subjects and showing he is engaged in learning. 

Jays 

Eva-For writing a fantastic balanced argument about whether children should have been evacuated in World War II. 

Harriet-For being a supportive and collaborative learning partner and always living by the school values. 

Kestrels 

Elsie-For fantastic work in algebra this week, pushing yourself and completing all the chilli challenges. 

Thomas-For working extremely hard this week and always striving to be the best you can be! 

Finally, if you ever have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to catch us on the playground at the end of 

the day. However, we know that lots of Year 6 children walk out to meet an adult, so alternatively you can email us 

(no matter how small a question or problem may be!) on the addresses below: 

Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
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Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Best wishes, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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